
From: MARYANNE PARE < > 

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 6:05:07 AM 

To: Aaron Campbell < >; Deb Morrison < >; 

southinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca <southinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Concerning PLRZ20240110  

  

 

Greetings Trustees. 

I am writing concerning the TUP at 3334 Port Washington Rd. My understanding is that this 

property is zoned agriculturally and that TUP indicates a temporary change in status. Given the 

mandate to preserve and protect the rural nature of this island, the increasing global crisis in food 

security and the slippery slope involved in releasing land from agricultural use, I urge you to 

return 3334 Port Wash road to its rightly status as part of the  agricultural preserve of our island. 

 

As our planetary emergency becomes more widespread and closer to home, this decision will be 

seen as the only moral course for those who determine how our most precious source, the land, is 

used. 

 

Best wishes to you both. 

Mary Anne Paré 
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